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Summary
At the meeting of the Audit Committee held on 8 November 2018, the Committee 
considered the attached Treasury Management Mid-Year Report for 2018/19. 

The decisions taken by the Committee at that meeting were as follows:

1. To note the treasury management activities and performance against targets 
for the half year ending 30 September 2018; and

2. To note the Council’s investments as set out in Appendix 1 to the report. The 
balance outstanding as at 30 September 2018 was £447.62 which includes 
£10m pension fund cash awaiting investment.

The report is therefore presented here for consideration by Council. 

Recommendations:

The Council is recommended to: 

1. To note the treasury management activities and performance against targets 
for the half year ending 30 September 2018; and

2. To note the Council’s investments as set out in Appendix 1 to the report. The 
balance outstanding as at 30 September 2018 was £447.62 which includes 
£10m pension fund cash awaiting investment.


